

BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL - CHILDREN, YOUNG PEOPLE AND FAMILIES

## **Langley School**

Trinity Road, Sutton Coldfield West Midlands, B75 6TJ www.langley.bham.sch.uk Executive Head Teacher: Jeanette Ashwin B.Sc., P.G.C.E.

Head of School: Andrew Moore-Stow BA (Hons)

Tel No: 0121 675 2929 Fax No: 0121 464 2180

e-mail: enquiry@langley.bham.sch.uk

14th September 2020

Dear Parents.

## Advice to All Parents

We have been advised by Public Health England that there has been a confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school. We can confirm this is a staff member and we are not aware of any positive cases within our school from any pupils.

We are continuing to monitor the situation and are working closely with Public Health England. This letter is to inform you of the current situation and provide advice on how to support your child. Please be reassured that for most people, Coronavirus (COVID-19) will be a mild illness.

The school remains open and providing your child remains well they can continue to attend school as normal. We will keep this under review. The class bubble has been closed for the appropriate time span, in line with advice from Public Health.

## What to do if your child develops symptoms of Covid-19

They should remain at home for at least 10 days from the date when their symptoms appeared. Anyone with symptoms will be eligible for testing and this can be arranged via <a href="https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test">https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test</a> or by calling 119.

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.

Yours Sincerely

Jeanette Ashwin Executive Head Teacher









**CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED**